
Shannon Hirai 
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(808) 371-3105 

Shan.hirai21@gmail.com 

April 18, 2020 

To whom it may concern, 

My name is Shannon Hirai and I was the Head coach at Kalani High School for 23 
years.  I am writing this recommendation letter for Kaden Stremick.  Kaden play for me 
on 3 occasions. He demonstrated good work ethic on and off the field.  He also 
displayed great leadership by example where he cultivated the respect of his coaches 
and peers.   

2017:  American Legion played short-stop and ranking in the top three for hitting 

2017:  Kalani High School Junior Varsity starting short-stop as a Freshman. GPA 
ranked top five on team. His stats are on line at thefalconzone.com 

2018 Kalani High School Varsity played short-stop and second base positions as a 
Freshman. GPA ranked top five on varsity team.  His stat are on line at 
thefalconzone.com 

I believe Kaden’s ability will enable him to compete at the collegiate level for baseball. 
He is a 3 year starter on the varsity level. He was a very dependable player and made 
an immense impacted on our team as a Freshman in 2018.  

If you have any questions you can call me at (808) 371-3105 or email me at 
shan.hirai21@gmail.com. 

Sincerely yours, 

Shannon Hirai
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